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STATEMENT  
For Immediate Release:  
 

November 14, 2019  

 

Lheidli T’enneh Territory/Prince George, BC – On behalf of the Carrier Sekani Tribal Council 

(CSTC) are issuing the following statement with regards to the BC Prosecution Service media 

release made November 14, 2019 that has identified former CSTC Tribal Chief, Edward John, 

for criminal charges.    

 

This matter is before the courts and CSTC will not be offering any comment or the release of any 

information at this time.  

 

Media Contact:   

 

Patricia L. Prince (Jilh Tse Yu – Takla Nation)  

Communications Officer 

CommunicationsOfficer@cstc.bc.ca 

T. (250) 562-6279  

 

To learn more about CSTC please visit, www.carriersekani.ca/about-cstc/cstsc-services/ 
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